
Minutes January 14, 2016 

Maple Lake Improvement District 

 

 
 

Vice President Moore called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M., Thursday, January 14, 2016. 

Board members present:  L. Abel, G. Radke, M. Schulz, M. Moore, B. Floan, D. Blackman 
  
Also present was B. Abel, Secretary/Treasurer and D. Yell. 

  

It was moved by B. Floan, seconded by L. Abel to approve the agenda.   Motion carried. 
 

It was moved by G. Radke, seconded by M. Schulz to approve the December 2015 minutes.  Motion carried 
 

It was moved by B. Floan, seconded by D. Blackman to approve the treasurer’s report.  Motion carried.  The 

current balance in the General Fund is $44,825.17 and the balance in the Special Events account is $7,569.63. 
 

Planning and Zoning: 

Dennis Yell reported that Kurt Larson is requesting to move in a 40x80 rental shed with 16 units in the same 

location as the 195 x 65 building was approved for.  The Board did not see any problems with this request.  
 

Old Business:    

There was no old business. 

 

It was moved by M. Schulz, seconded by G. Radke to table the discussion on mosquito spraying for the 2016 

summer.  Motion carried. 

 

The Board decided to install the aerator on Saturday, January 23rd.   

 

It was moved by M. Schulz, seconded by D. Blackman to adjourn meeting at 7:30 p.m. 
 

Bonnie Abel 

Sec’y/Treasurer 

The next meeting of the MLID will be 

Thursday, February 11, 2016, 7:00 P.M. 

Mentor Community Center, Mentor, MN 


